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Hello, members of the City Council,

As a member of this Whittier community, 
I'm extremely concerned about the city council-approved measure to remove all
of the trees along Greenleaf Ave. in Uptown from Hadley to Wardman Streets. 

The current trees are an important part of the neighborhood. 
I am very concerned that an Environmental assessment was not done to determine
the damage done by removing the shade, temperature control, and
pollution/carbon exchange that will result from this action.

Those trees are a part of the history the ambiance and the culture of uptown
Whittier. To remove them would be a tragedy. 

-- 
best,

Sara Noelle Delgado
Creator | Producer | Illustrator | Art Direction
Writer | Character Design | Visual Development
562-665-5933 | saranoelledelgado.com/ | @the_animated_sara_noelle
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